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Mary

We spoke last week about this.

I have reviewed the documents and found that the only modifications that could possibly affect Green and
Golden Bell Frog are modifications to the location and structure of a stromwater detention basin and noise
walls near Coxes Creek. Even then, it appears that the modification will not reduce the amount of habitat for
this species that will be available in the long term.

As long as correct pre-clearance surveys are carried out and exclusion fences are put in place, as I'm sure
they were going to be for the original development, then OEH has no concerns regarding this modification.
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